
GOVERNMENT OF ASSAM,
OFFICE OF THE DIRECTOR OF HIGHER EDUCATION, ASSAM,

KAHILIPARA, GUWAHATI-19.

No. 683651/2025/4

From :- Smti. Sumitra Dev, AES
    Dy. Director of Higher Education, Assam,
    Kahillipara,Guwahati-19.

To,
    1. The Registrar, State Universities of Assam (under the jurisdiction of DHE Assam)
    2. The Principal, All the Colleges of Assam (under the jurisdiction of DHE Assam)

Sub:   Implementation of New Central Sector Scheme “PM-Vidyalaxmi” for Education Loans
    and Enhancement to PM-USP Scheme.

Sir,
    With reference to the subject cited above, I am directed to forward herewith a copy of
the communication regarding Implementation of New Central Sector Scheme “PM-Vidyalaxmi”
for Education Loans and Enhancement to PM-USP Scheme received from under Secretary to
the Govt. of Assam, Higher Education Department, which is self- explanatory and request you
for wide circulation of these scheme among all students under your administrative control.

Yours faithfully

 

Dy. Director of Higher Education, Assam
Kahilipara, Guwahati-19.

Memo No. 683651/2025/4-A
Copy for information to:
1. The Secretary to the Govt. of Assam, Higher Education Department, Dispur, Guwahati-06.

(Digitally Signed)

Dy. Director of Higher Education, Assam
Kahilipara, Guwahati-19.

DHE-15015/24/2025-BUDGET-Directorate of Higher Education I/1184190/2025



1



2



3


